From: Lynne Adamson

To: "jamieensor@mediaworks.co.nz"

Subject: Local Government Official Information Request 716843

Date: Wednesday, 29 May 2019 04:06:00 p.m.

Dear Jamie

Thank you for your email dated 14 May 2019, requesting the number of domestic animals that Council are aware of that have been killed or sick after consuming pest toxin since June 2017.

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) and the following response is provided:

To the best of our knowledge there have been no confirmed deaths or poisonings of domestic animals from any pest toxins laid on council owned or controlled land.

Kind Regards

Lynne

Lynne Adamson

GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER CIVIC

P 03 4774000 | DD 03 474 3431 | E lynne.adamson@dcc.govt.nz

Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
www.dunedin.govt.nz